

March 22, 2012

Mr. Tom Molbeck
Parks and Recreation
City Hall Annex
800 Center Street, Room 127
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Mr. Molbeck:

As you know, the American Cancer Society Relay for Life in Racine will be held June 8 & 9 at the Racine Zoo. We are reviewing our options for participant parking and one convenient location is the North Beach lot. The Relay, however, is an overnight event and the signs indicate that the park closes at 10:00 pm and parking is not allowed after closure.

We request that the closure signs be removed for the night of June 8, to allow some of our participants to utilize this lot overnight.

Thank you for your consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Nona Dahlbe

Racine Relay for Life Committee

2123 Orchard Street Racine, WI 53405

PH: 262-554-1318